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SEE NOTE PAGE TWO. . 
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Dear Sir: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of November 23, 1968, concerning your 
request for information relative to the assassination 
of Martin Luther Zing, Jr., and information 
regarding James Earl Ray. 

Tour letter has been referred to 
Mr. Stephen J. Pollak, Assistant Attorney General, 
Civil Rights Division, United States Department of 
Justice, Washington, D. C. Ton may desire to 
communicate directly with ir. Pollak. 

VerttwlyErollir rs. 

John Edgar Hoover 
Director 
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NOTE:  
Percy Foreman, attorney of record for James Earl 

Ray, has directed a letter to us requesting information 

regarding the assassination of Martin Luther King, Jr., 

and requested information regarding fingerprints that were 

sent to law enforcement officers (distributed by Missouri 

State Penitentiary). We are acknowledging Mr. Foreman's 

letter and we are advising him that his letter is being 

referred to Mr. Stephen J. Pollak, Assistant Attorney 

General, Civil Rights Division, U. S. Department of 

Justice, Washington, D. C. 
Attached for approval is a letter to SAC, Memphis, 

enclosing a copy of a letter from Mr. Foreman and our 

response to Mr. Foreman. - 


